





County Commissioner Tammie Archibald expressed interest in applying for the CISB grant. Judge Hartman met with the group on March 22 regarding the CISB. Forms for
Lincoln $50,000 application have been distributed to the county. This worker will meet with the county on April 29 in Cokeville to discuss the application and determine further assistance need.
The local DFS probation officer and Ms. Archibald have been active with CISB development and will complete the CISB application.













